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PASTORAL TEAM

Rev. Peter Ciallella

pciallella@hamiltondiocese.com

medical emergency email

pciallella@hotmail.ca

Mary Rumble, Office Administrator

parishoffice@blessedsacramentparish.ca

Marjorie Brimo, Volunteer Coordinator

Churchvolunter@gmail.com

For further information see the volunteer commitment 

forms in the main foyer of the church and or contact 

Marjorie Brimo.

Patti Field, Hall Coordinator

519-802-6121   bsheventbookings@gmail.com

Our auxiliary provides catering for all occasions at 

reasonable prices.  

NEW PARISHIONERS

We welcome new parishioners!  Registration forms are 

available at the entrance of the church and at the parish office.

ARRANGING A WEDDING

A minimum of 6 months preparation, which includes a 

Marriage Preparation course is required for all couples 

wishing to be married in Hamilton Diocese.

PRAYER LINE

Sylvia Miller 519-449-3668 or Linda Bennett 519-449-2986.

St. Vincent de Paul: 519-865-1562 (Please Leave a Message)

OFFICE HOURS
Tuesday to Friday 9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.

LORD'S DAY MASSES
Saturday 5:00 p.m. Burford

Sunday: 9:30 a.m. Burford

             11:30 a.m. Scotland

WEEKDAY MASSES
Burford:  Tues. 7:00 p.m.

Burford:  Wed. to Fri. - 8:30 a.m.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION
Saturday: 4:15 to 4:45 p.m. or by appointment.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM
Application forms are available at the entrance of the 

church. Please fill in and place in collection basket or 

drop off at office. Once received Fr. Peter will contact 

you.

SACRAMENT OF THE SICK
Anointing of the sick in home or hospital can be 

arranged by calling the parish office.  Whenever 

possible, please call before any situation becomes 

critical. 

HOLY ORDERS/RELIGIOUS VOCATION
Individuals wishing to explore a vocation to the 

priesthood, permanent diaconate or the religious life 

are encouraged to speak to the Pastor or see the 

vocations website at www.vocationinfo.ca

CATHOLIC FUNERALS
It is customary to celebrate the funeral of a Catholic 

with a Funeral Liturgy in the parish church.  Please call 

the Funeral Home or the Parish at time of need.  The 

time of funeral must be confirmed by the Pastor.

SICK & HOMEBOUND
If you know someone who is homebound and would like 

to receive communion please contact the parish office.

CHILDREN'S LITURGY OF THE WORD.  Sun.9:30 a.m.

For the young children of the parish.  The children's 

liturgy is an opportunity for children to celebrate the 

Liturgy of the Word at a level they can understand.

The Roman Catholic Communities of

BLESSED SACRAMENT PARISH, BURFORD &
ST. ANTHONY DANIEL PARISH, SCOTLAND

Office at:   181 King Street, P.O. Box 219,  Burford ON, N0E 1A0

Telephone 519-449-5143       www.burfordscotlandcatholic.ca       Fax 519-449-3525

Twin City Realty, Inc., Brokerage
Independently owned and operated

DAN DIGNARD - Sales Representative
Bus 519-756-8111  Res 519-449-5005

Cell 519-732-6325
dan.dignard@sympatico.ca

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

Blessed SacramentBlessed Sacrament
Parish HallParish Hall

Weddings, Bridal Showers
Baptismal Parties,

Baby Showers
Full Catering Service
~ Dates Available ~

Blessed Sacrament Parish
Auxiliary

181 King St.
Call Patti Field

Hall Coordinator

519-802-6121
bsheventbookings@gmail.com

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
1-800-268-2637

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

DONATE
VOLUNTEER

SEEK HELP • SHOP
Serving our

neighbours in need

ssvpbrant@gmail.com
Visit our Thrift Store:

143 Wellington St. at Clarence, Brantford

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

Hearing Tests
Hearing Aid Services
Hearing Healthcare

300 Grand River St. N.
Paris  519-442-5550

99 Wayne Gretzky Pkwy.
Brantford  519-751-7096 x2517

Fresh Food.
Friendly Neighbours.

107-109 King St.

519-449-5666

               International
Ontario Ltd

Auto, Home, Business, Insurance

330 West St.   519-759-0033

Shopping Locally Saves Gas!

Call
1-800-268-2637

for this space



 SIXTH SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME 
     

  WORSHIP IN OUR PARISH   

Liturgical Calendar 
 

Monday, February 15 
Private Mass 

† William Hoogstraten  
offered by Henrica Hoogstraten & Family 

 
Tuesday, February 16 

Private Mass 
† Steven Paul Forten offered by Rosalinda Forten 

 
Ash Wednesday, February 17 

Private Mass 
† Deceased members of the Ciallella Family 

offered by Josie Pinelli & Family  
 

Thursday, February 18  
Private Mass 

† Fr. Peter Larisey, SJ  
offered by Bruce Weinert  

 
Friday, February 19 

Private Mass 
† Jeannie Johnston  

offered by Christy Graham Brimo  
 

Saturday, February 20 
First Sunday of Lent 

Private Mass 
† Deceased members of the Pinelli Family 

 offered by Vince & Josie Pinelli 
 

Sunday, February 21 
First Sunday of Lent 

Private Mass 
For All Our Parishioners (Both Parishes) 

 

Sanctuary Lamp for  
For All Our Parishioners (Both Parishes) 

 

   We Are Stewards     

On-Line Giving/E-Tithing for 
January 2021   ……………………………$ 1,570.00 
Weekend Contributions ………………... $     720.00 
Seminary Education   ………………..      $     125.00 
Thank you for your faithful and generous support! 

 PARISH NEWS 
 
New Lockdown Edict by Province:  As of December 
26, 2020 the Church and Office will be closed at least 
until February 16, 2021.  Let us do what we can to 
flatten the curve again.  In the meantime, Fr. Peter will 
continue to offer private Masses for your intentions 
and we will be livestreaming the Mass again every 
Sunday at 10:00 am. To access the Mass go to Blessed 
Sacrament Parish Hall Facebook page.  We thank you 
for your patience, continuing support and cooperation. 
  
Offertory Envelopes 2021: Are now available only in 
the parish office. Please call ahead to make an 
appointment. 
 
Confirmation Ceremony:  Due to the recent 
announcement from the Government of Ontario, 
Bishop Crosby has asked all the parishes in the 
Diocese of Hamilton to postpone all Confirmations 
from January until March. If circumstances permit, we 
hope to re-schedule for the month of April. Candidates 
and parents have been notified. Also, please return all 
the required forms to the office as soon as possible. 
 
Daily Mass:  During the lockdown Fr. Peter will offer 
daily private Mass for your intentions.  On Sunday he 
will offer Mass for all parishioners (living and 
deceased).  Let us pray for better days ahead in 2021!  
 
Please contact the Office during the lockdown should 
you need any information or service we can provide.   
 
Income Tax Receipts for donations received in 2020 
were mailed out last week. There are several families 
who did not provide us with their full address. Their 
receipts are available at the parish office. Please call 
ahead, if you want to pick them up. Receipts for 
donations received for “One Heart, One Soul 
Campaign” will be issued by the Diocese of Hamilton 
by the end of February. Thank you all for your 
continuing support and generosity. 
 
Pre-Authorized Giving: If you would like to sign up 
for this convenient service, please contact the parish 
office. 
 
Flatten the Curve:  Let’s do our part to flatten the 
curve of the cases with respect to the pandemic.  The 
sooner we can flatten the curve, the sooner we can 
open things up again, including our churches.  So only 
go out for essential services like medical and food. 

 FEBRUARY 14, 2021 
     

ST. ANTHONY DANIEL 
 

 

Liturgical Calendar 
 

Sunday, February 21 
 

First Sunday of Lent 
 

Private Mass 
For All Our Parishioners (Both Parishes) 

 
 

No Masses and Church Closure: Please read the 
announcement above. 
Income Tax Receipts for 2020: Please read the 
announcement above. 
Weekend Contributions……………    $         300.00 
Seminary Education ………………..   $           30.00  
 
 

Prayer to St. Michael the Archangel 
 

St. Michael the Archangel, defend us in 
battle.  Be our safeguard against the 

wickedness and snares of the Devil. May 
God rebuke him, we humbly pray, and do 

thou, O Prince of the heavenly hosts, by 
the power of God, cast to hell Satan, 
and all the evil spirits, who prowl 
about the world seeking the ruin of 

souls.  Amen. 

 

 

 

 

Repent and Believe in the Good News 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parishioners: 
 
This coming Wednesday is Ash Wednesday - a day that 
will mark the beginning of our Lenten season. As we 
receive the ashes we will hear the words, “Repent and 
believe in the Gospel!” We are reminded of our frailty 
and of our need for God in our lives. 
 
Ash Wednesday is a day of penitential observance 
which includes fasting and abstinence. All Catholics 
over the age of 14 must refrain from eating meat and 
those between the ages of 18-60 are asked to fast, i.e., 
one main meal and two smaller meals. For medical 
reasons, one is exempted from fasting and abstaining 
and can substitute with another form of penance. This 
ancient practice reminds us that we do not rely solely 
on our daily food for sustenance but the Word of God 
and His loving grace. 
 
At the time of publication of the bulletin, we were still 
in complete lockdown.  Hopefully we can participate in 
the Ash Wednesday liturgy.  If not, we will post special 
prayers and blessings you can offer at home.  In any 
event, whether at church or at home we can all enter 
this special Lenten season.  In a sense, the year of the 
pandemic has been a prolonged Lenten journey of 
sacrifice, penance, healing and conversion.  May we 
continue our Lenten spirit with new found vigour and 
hope as we look forward to celebrating again the Easter 
promise. 
 
God bless, 
Fr. Peter Ciallella 
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